NATIONAL BIOSAFETY AUTHORITY

PUBLIC NOTICE

It has come to our attention that fraudsters are calling the
shortlisted suppliers purporting to offer them government
procurement opportunities. Members of the public are warned not
to send any money or bank account details or any personal or
professional information in response to them. Victims of such
scams may also report the incident to their local law enforcement
authorities for appropriate action.

The National Biosafety Authority does NOT charge a fee at any
stage of its procurement processes or request information on

suppliers' bank accounts. The procurement process is FREE AND
FAIR.

The approved service providers will only be contacted through
mobile phone number: 0713854132 OR Email:
info@biosafetykenya.go.ke OR
nbaprocurement@biosafetykenya.go.ke

Beware of the fraudsters. Do not be conned. Stay Alert!!!

PROF. D NGTON O. OGOYI
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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